
From: Rebecca Pons
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Brett Fulks
Subject: Revised Black Jack 1 Fed2 Battery
Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 8:04:20 AM

Good Morning,
I have revised the work plan on the above location in that, we will retrieve soil samples of the
 excavated area to confirm that chlorides are below 1000 mg/kg and the TPH levels < 5000 ppm.  For
 your convenience I have included the site map of the spill area with the sample point positions.
 Please let me know if you have any questions. Heather, would you please send me an email if you
 concur?
 

Thank You
 

Rebecca Pons
 
Saftey & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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